
Columbia Riverkeeper 
 

Hello, 

Please find attached our song about Kalama, which we would like to include as an official comment
for the Kalama DSEIS. 

You can also view it online
here: https://www.facebook.com/ColumbiaRiverkeeper/videos/653532421966634/

Thank you for working to protect our communities and our environment. 

Sincerely,
Kate Murphy

https://www.facebook.com/ColumbiaRiverkeeper/videos/653532421966634/

